January 31, 2003

Mr. C. Gilmore Dutton

Special Projects

Legislative Research Commission

700 Capital Avenue

Room 120 Capitol Annex

Frankfort, Kentucky 40601

RE:  03 RS BR 989/SB 57

Dear Mr. Dutton:

The actuary for the Kentucky Teachers' Retirement System has reviewed the proposed changes to KRS 161.661 contained in 03 RS BR 1063. The actuary determined that the impact on the Retirement System would be negligible if this bill gets enacted in its current form. I have enclosed a copy of the actuary’s letter for your file.






Sincerely,






Gary L. Harbin, CPA






Executive Secretary

January 30, 2003

Mr. Joe Hutchison

Deputy Executive Secretary

Teachers Retirement System

Commonwealth of Kentucky

479 Versailles Road

Frankfort, KY  40601-3800

Actuarial Impact - 03 RS BR 989/SB 57

Dear Joe:

As required by KRS 6.350, we have prepared an actuarial analysis of the impact of 
03 RS BR 989 on the Kentucky Teachers’ Retirement System.  This proposed bill amends KRS 161.661 to waive the requirement that application for disability retirement be filed within one year of last contributing service if the member is subject to an extremely limited set of circumstances.

The impact of this bill on the Retirement System would be negligible.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us.

Sincerely,

Edward A. Macdonald

Principal, Consulting Actuary
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